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    6th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

Sir/Madam 

 

 

Grade X and XII (Boys & Girls) of Sharjah Indian Schools 

 Grade X and XII CBSE Board Examinations will be held as scheduled.  As per the directives from Sharjah Private 

Education Authority (SPEA), school transport will not be available for the students.  Therefore parents are 

requested to make their own arrangements to drop and pick their ward to and from Delhi Private School, Sharjah. 

 Students should reach Delhi Private School, Sharjah directly at 7:30 a.m.  Parents are required to collect them at 

around 12:15 p.m. after the examination from Delhi Private School, Sharjah .  Please do not send your ward to 

Sharjah Indian School on the examination days. 

 Parents are requested to ensure that the students are in their proper school uniforms and that they carry their Admit 

Cards and Student Identity Cards with them.  The stationery items should be kept in a transparent pouch. 

 Please note all the other previous circulars in this regard stand null and void. 

  

We look forward to your cooperation. 

 

With every good wish, 

PRAMOD MAHAJAN       ANTHONY JOSEPH  

PRINCIPAL       PRINCIPAL 

GHUBAIBA       JUWAIZA  
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